
   
 

You’re invited 
Dear Resident, 

 

You are cordially invited to attend an 

Evergreen social evening on  

11th February 2020 at 17h30 at  

Evergreen Noordhoek 

 

Presenting “Oldies but Goldies” 

A trip down Memory Lane by 

James and Monique – show will start at 

17h40 

 

Snacks will be served at 18h30 

 

RSVP to Elvirah by the 7th February 2020 on 

021 001 4312 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 


